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Icy roads may cause delays in 
Recycling Pick-up

(Kahnawake – 23, Enníska/February 2022) 

The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that the 
current icy road conditions may affect the Recycling 
Collection in certain areas of the community. 

If the Collection truck is not able to access your area, please 
take your recycle bin back from the curb and place it out for 
collection next week. 

We apologize for the Inconvenience and say “Niá:wen” for 
your patience. 

For any questions or information, please contact the Waste 
Management Department at 450-632-4321. 
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